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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR REGARDING

VERY SUBSTANTIAL ACQUISITION RELATING TO FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
AND

PLACING OF NEW SHARES

The Company has applied to the Stock Exchange for an extension of the deadline for despatch
of the Circular from 2 October 2007 to on or before 23 October 2007.

Reference is made to the announcement of A-Max Holdings Limited dated 10 September 2007 (the
“Announcement”). Terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement
unless the context otherwise requires.

Pursuant to Rule 14.38 of the Listing Rules, the Company is required to dispatch the circular (the
“Circular”) in respect of, among other things, further details of the Loan Agreement, the Placing
and the notice of SGM to the Shareholders within 21 days after publication of the Announcement
i.e. on or before 2 October 2007. As additional time is required to finalise the information for
inclusion in the Circular, the Company has applied to the Stock Exchange for an extension of the
deadline for despatch of the Circular from 2 October 2007 to on or before 23 October 2007.

By Order of the Board of
A-Max Holdings Limited

Cheung Nam Chung, Brian
Chairman

Hong Kong, 2 October 2007
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